
From: csvagnoni@gmail.com <csvagnoni@gmail.com>
To:  

Date: 2/21/2017 9:33:25 PM
Subject: congratulations ~ Website email from Christopher Vagnoni

Dear Lt. Governor Bryant: As a local physician (and a former pharmacist), I would like to congratulate 
you on attaining the position of lieutenant governor. My family and I wish you all the success in 
helping to guide our state. I drive by your pharmacy every night as I leave AnMed, where I work, and I 
just think it is wonderful to see an independent pharmacy. I wish that was the norm and not the 
exception. Best wishes, Chris Vagnoni, MD 
 

Christopher Vagnoni
 
117 Topsail Drive
 
Anderson, SC 29625
 
3017074448
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